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[INF] Editor Decision

Tine Kolenik <amsinformatica@ijs.si> Mon, Mar 31, 2025 at 7:53 PM
To: "Assoc. Prof. Arya Wicaksana" <kuncikehidupan@windowslive.com>
Cc: Farrel Dinarta <farrel.dinarta@student.umn.ac.id>, Arya Wicaksana <arya.wicaksana@umn.ac.id>

Dear Assoc. Prof. Arya Wicaksana,

We have reached a decision regarding your submission to Informatica, "Hate
Speech Detection in Indonesian-English Mixed-Code Texts Using XLM-RoBERTa".

Our decision is to: Publish the paper.

If you haven't yet, prepare the camera-ready version following the author's
guidelines at:
http://www.informatica.si/index.php/informatica/about/submissions#authorGuidelines,
and resubmit the paper in a source format (Word doc or LaTeX) within one
month. Please send your payment information (name, surname, institution ...)
for the invoice to amsinformatica@ijs.si and drago.torkar@ijs.si.

We would like to inform you about the options regarding the publication
times since at the moment there is a significant overload with accepted
manuscripts. Informatica is in recent years publishing mainly on the Web
with only a couple of printed copies, unlike in previous decades where the
printed issues ranged from hundreds to one thousand copies. We still provide
a couple of printed copies of the 4 issues per year, but now we are
introducing additional issues without printed copies, meaning that the
accepted manuscripts can be published immediately. The online-only issues
will be recorded in all the same databases as the other 4 issues.

We would like you to reply to this e-mail with the chosen preference. If you
want to be published in print as well, reply with the text IN-PRINT. This
option, however, means that you may wait up to a year to be published since
our in-print editions have a limited amount of space and the interest for
being published in Informatica is considerable. You will get written
confirmation of acceptance, though. If you want to be published online-only,
reply with ONLINE-ONLY. This means that your manuscript will be published as
soon as it is processed, meaning it will appear in Scopus indexing libraries
much sooner. If both options are acceptable, reply with EITHER. If you do
not reply to this e-mail, our editorial team will choose the option for your
manuscript.

Best regards,

Tine Kolenik
amsinformatica@ijs.si
________________________________________________________________________
Informatica, An International Journal of Computing and Informatics
http://www.informatica.si
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